
GEORGE BUSH 

December 8, 1988 

The Honorable Victor Atiyeh 
Suite 208 
519 Southwest Park Avenue 
Portland, Oregon 97205 

Dear The Honorable Atiyeh: 

November 8 was not just a victory for 
Barbara and me. It was a victory for all of us. 

Barbara and I will always remember your 
friendship, and we are deeply honored to have the 
opportunity to serve you in the White House. 

As we stand together in victory, so shall 
we stand together in meeting the challenges that lie 
ahead. There is much work to be done, and we know 
that with your support, our hopes for a better and 
brighter future will be realized. 

Our best to you and your family during 
the holiday season. Thanks for all that you did 
on our behalf. 

Sincerely, 

c::;_rg: B_u_s.._h _ _. 
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